Special Meeting November 3, 2014

A special meeting was held on November 3, 2014, at 11:00 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors William Albertini and Albert Burick, III, present.

The purpose of the meeting was for the opening of the 2014 FEMA Paving Project.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The meeting was called to order and the following were opened:

Base Bid
\$159,932.00

ProTech

Smith Paving

\$154,173.48

Youngblood

\$108,609.75

Public Comment: None

Motion by Mr. Albertini second by Mr. Burick to adjourn.